
From: Lauren Friedman <lauren.e.friedman@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 6:44 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Make approving housing easier 
 
 
 
Hi Planning Commission, 
 
My name is Lauren Friedman and I am a resident of Ward 5. 
 
I am writing in support of Lisa Sauve and the Synecdoche housing project proposal. It is a 
disappointment, to say the least, that it was not supported by our city council when our housing 
crisis is so acute. 
 
Housing should be made easier to approve so that our city can continue to support the people 
who live here. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lauren Friedman 
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